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ITEA announces call for projects

[Date: 2004-01-07]

ITEA (information technology for European advancement), a Eureka strategic cluster 
programme, has announced an upcoming call for projects for pre-competitive research and 
development in embedded and distributed software.  
 
The call will be open to partners from large industrial companies, small and medium sized 
enterprises (SMEs), and research institutes and universities. ITEA projects are bottom up, 
industry driven initiatives involving at least two industrial partners from two different 
countries.  
 
The call will be open from 19 January, and project outlines should be submitted by 2 April. 

For further information, please consult the following web address:  
http://www.itea-office.org 
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